
29th March 2018—Our Latest News . . . 
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What’s been happening over the last few weeks ………………….. 

• Parent’s Evenings were held during the week commencing 19th March and these were very well attended.  

Thank you to parents for your continued support. 

• Sports Relief Week—children took part in a range of activities throughout the week.  Thank you to 

everyone for your kind donations.  

• Year 1 children took part in the Dance Festival which was held at King James School on Wednesday 21st 

March.  Children practised hard on their routine which was choreographed by Ashleigh Lovett.  Thank you to 

Ashleigh for her support and well done to Year 1 for their fabulous performance. 

• Members of St Cuthbert’s Church came into school to do an Easter assembly. Children enjoyed taking part 

and learning about the story. 

• Children took part in the Launch Day at Bishop Auckland Town Hall on 24th March. They spent a day 

practising in school before performing on stage. This was a fantastic experience for all children involved and 

they did us proud. 

 

We break up today– Thursday 29th March and return to school on Monday 16th April.  

Let’s hope the weather is kind to us over the holidays and we all get chance to get out and about and enjoy some 

sunshine! Enjoy!  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Easter Egg Competition 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed making their Easter 

eggs in school. We had a whole array of wonderful 

designs!  

Our Egg-cellent Winners:  

 

 Reception Class:  Isla  R & Jessica B  

 Year 1:    Darcey B & Kate D 

 Year 2:    Charlie C & Daisy L 

 Year 3:    Spencer S & Caelan H 

 Year 4:    Charlotte A & Jack S 

 Year 5:    James C & Macey D 

                Year 6:    Michael S & Alec G 

 

Science Week 

The Science Ambassadors held an 

assembly to talk about International 

Science Week to encourage children to 

get excited about science.  All children 

enjoyed taking part in a range of science activities 

during the week. Thank you to children for sending 

their posters into school for the competition. 

Well done to Kayla-Mai, Spencer, Brianna, Kam 

and Natalie who were the school winners.  . These 

will be sent to the organisers of the National 

Science Week to be judged. 

 Road Safety Poster Winners 

 

The winners of the Road Safety competition are: 

Key Stage 1: Jayden B, Nancy T, Zack R, Abbie P,  

Key Stage 2: Matthew  B, Mateo O’C, Connie H and Lara R 

Well done to everyone who took part. 



 

 

 

21st March 2018 

Class Nominations  

 Reception  Jaycee B 

 Class 1   Sam E 

 Class 2   Oliver J 

 Class 3   Lucy H 

 Class 4   Aimee S 

 Class 5   Kayleigh B 

 Class 6   Whole School  

 

Superstar of the Week! 

*   Aimee Sage  * 

Congratulations 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

 

Week Beginning:  12/3/18 

Class 6 

100% 

 

 

Week Beginning:  19/3/18 

Class 4 

99.4% 

 

Well Done 

 

 

 

26th March 2018 

Class Nominations  

 Reception  Oscar D 

 Class 1   Aela S 

 Class 2   Iris C 

 Class 3   Finlay B 

 Class 4   Charlotte A 

 Class 5   Amelia D 

 Class 6   Zak G  

 

Superstar of the Week! 

*   Oscar D     * 

 

 

 

29th March 2018 

Class Nominations  

 Reception                      Isla T   

 Class 1              Christopher R  

 Class 2   Charlie C 

 Class 3   Spencer S 

 Class 4   Jayden B 

 Class 5   Tom B 

 Class 6   Indy R 

 

Superstar of the Week! 

*  Jayden B  * 


